
St. Petersburg College 

Request for Proposal 

No. 09-18-19 

St. Petersburg/Gibbs Cafe Operations  

_____________________________________________________________________________________
The College’s RFP#09-18-19 St. Petersburg/Gibbs Café/Foodservice Operations was issued on Friday, 
March 1, 2019 at 2:00 pm by posting on the St. Petersburg College Purchasing website and emailing 
directly to thirteen separate vendors.   

By Friday, March 15, 2019, there was one vendor that submitted questions during the question and 
answer period.   

There was one addendum issued on this project.  This addendum consisted of three questions and 
answers submitted during the question and answer period. 

By Monday, April 1, 2019, the RFP deadline, the College received four proposals.   

On April 1, 2019, the bid responses were opened by Thomas Russell, Director of Purchasing.  After 
confirming that all bid responses met the proposal requirements, they were distributed electronically to 
the Selection Committee.   

There were three finalists selected to present their proposals on Thursday, May 9, 2019:  Swah-Rey, 
Banquet Masters, and Nature’s Table. 

Based on the results of this bid process, the college intends to procure with Sway-Rey. 

Our sincere thanks to all who participated in this proposal process. 


